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As companies increasingly operate in a global environment, the Foreign Corrupt Practices Act 
(FCPA) is becoming more relevant. Katten Muchin Rosenman and Ernst & Young will host a 
discussion on the most relevant issues facing organizations doing business internationally. The 
seminar will discuss FCPA provisions, recent regulatory actions, disclosure, how to identify red flags, 
and more.
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